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The numbers of returning veterans going to college in Minnesota under a newly  revamped GI
bill is growing. Steve Frantz is with the Minnesota State Colleges  and Universities. 

         

Frantz says although the new GI Bill might not result in the sort of sweeping  social change that
was ushered in more than half a century ago by the sheer  numbers of returning vets, it has the
potential to transform lives of young  service members and their families.
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